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Dear SA Humane Society,

Duchess Tamousky Brancio-Lawrence here.  Just wanted to 

say Thank You for hosting me while I was looking for my 

furever home back in early June.  I've been living here with 

my family for almost two months.  It's been scary and 

exciting at the same time.  They put me in this room with a 

big bed in it.  I was so scared I hid in a dark spot under the 

bed and was never coming out.  The Daddies would come 

in and try to play with me but I was too scared.  They 

would come visit me and play with me after they'd pull me 

out from my hiding place.  Eventually they blocked off my 

access to my hiding spot making it impossible for me to 

hide.  They got me some toys and I played with them.  My 

favorite toys are the blue knitted toy that I brought with 

me from the Humane Society, the little mouse I brought, 

the little mice they had, and this little krinkly mylar ball. It 

makes noise when I play with it. They finally let me meet 

the other pets in the house.  I was curious about them but 

they hissed and turned their backs to me.  I was patient 

though. 

My big brother Louie has become my friend and is showing 

me the ropes.  I still like to hide under the dining room 

table when I'm sleeping.  I won't let anyone get close to 

me when it's time to eat.  I still don't know my name and 

refuse to go to them when they call.  I'm beginning to get 

brave enough to lay on the furniture when I'm hanging 

out.  

A couple of weeks ago they brought home a miniature 

schnauzer puppy.  I'm no longer the youngest in the house.  

I'm  starting to play with him. His name is Schotzy

Orangejello Brancio-Lawrence.  He likes to chase me and I 

like to pounce on him and play swat at him. You know, 

crazy cat stuff.  Sometimes I get the zoomies.  They love 

me because when I get in their lap they will gently pet me 

so I purr. And I mean, a lot!  I like it here, so I'll stay.  

Thanks for giving me and my brothers and sisters a great 

start.  We were lucky because we were Siamese. We all 

were adopted within an hour.  Daddies Mike and Troy 

Thank you too. Sincerely,

Duchess Tamousky Brancio-Lawrence 


